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Dear Mr. Walstad:
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The Notice of Intent to adopt a new Administrative Rule, and a copy of the proposed
new rule are enclosed as required by N.D.C.C. §28-32-10(1). Also, a statement
indicating no regulatory analysis or small entity impact statement are required is
enclosed.

Respectfully,
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WSI Paralegal
Ph. 701-328-3878
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NOTICE OF INTENT TO
ADOPT A NEW ADMINISTRATIVE RULE

RELATING TO WORKFORCE SAFETY & INSURANCE
AND NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Out-of-state coverage for law enforcement training.

TAKE NOTICE that Workforce Safety & Insurance (WSI) will conduct a public hearing to
address a proposed new rule, section 92-01-02-22.2 of the N.D. Administrative Code, at 9:00
a.m. on Wednesday, May 18, 2011, at the WSI Board Room, Century Center, 1600 E. Century
Avenue, Bismarck, North Dakota, at which time and place all persons will be heard regarding
the proposed new rule to the North Dakota Administrative Code:

The purpose of the proposed new rule, Administrative Code Section 92-01-02-22.2,
relating to out-of-state coverage for law enforcement training is as follows: to allow for
coverage, by written agreement, to North Dakota employers for their employees
engaged in law enforcement training outside the state for a limited period of time. This
proposed new rule is not expected to have an impact on the regulated community in
excess of $50,000.

The proposed new rule may be reviewed or copied on any working day between 8:00 a.m. and
5:00 p.m. at Workforce Safety & Insurance, 1600 East Century Avenue, Bismarck, North
Dakota. A copy of the proposed new rule may be requested by writing to the address below or
calling (701 )328-3800. This proposed new rule does not require a regulatory analysis, small
entity regulatory analysis, or small entity economic impact statement.

Workforce Safety & Insurance
Attention: Julie Porsborg, Legal

P.O Box 5585
1600 E. Century Ave., Ste. 1
Bismarck, ND 58506-5585

(701 )328-3800
TTD: (701 )328-3786

Written or oral data, views, or arguments concerning the proposed new rule may be sent or
phoned to the organization at the above address or phone number. The closing date for receipt
and full consideration of all written or oral submissions is May 31, 2011.

Persons who require accommodations to attend or otherwise appear at this hearing should
contact Workforce Safety & Insurance at the above address or phone number at least five days
prior to the public hearing.

Dated this 11 th day of April, 2011.

Julie Porsborg
WSI Paralegal
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